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Strathfield Rotary Bulletin 30 November, 2022   District 9675 

Club meeting held 23 November, 2022  

 
 

 

Rotarian Bill Carney 

“In conversation” with President Andrew Aravanis this week. 

Upcoming events 

Tonight – Teresa Russell – Mason Park Wetlands. 

3 December Christmas Carols in Strathfield Park 

7 December Club Annual General Meeting 

14 December Christmas Party 
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Club news 

 
Welcome to Mrs. Pauline Hamilton-Kane, visiting from England and staying 

with her son President Elect Nick Hamilton-Kane and his family. 

 

The District 9675 AGM will be held at the Bankstown Sports Club on 25 November. 

District Governor Janice Hall  and Club President Andrew Aravanis will be 

visiting the St Merkorious Charity on Monday 28 November to see their kitchen in 

South Strathfield where they prepare 12 thousand meals each month to feed the 

homeless and others in need. The purpose of the visit is to see how their Charity 

operates and how we, in Rotary, can be of assistance. 

PP Usha Garg will be contacting members for the BBQ roster for the Carols in the 

Park event on 3 December. 

Dinesh Garg was recently awarded a Community Service Award from Strathfield 

Council for his 20 years of volunteer service as a Justice of the Peace. 

Rotarian Bradley Ayres advised that the Executive Committee members had 

been selected for the Meriden Interact Club. Bradley also said that the school 

Citzenship Awards program is progressing well, thanks to those Rotarians who 

have already volunteered to assist and attend the schools. 

PP Keith Byrn announced that Rotary Christmas cakes and puddings are 

available. Contact Keith  byrn1@bigpond.com  if you are interested in purchasing 

either or both. 

 

 

PP Usha Garg and PP Keith Byrn 
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Raffle prize winners- Pauline and Janelle 

 

Out and About – at the Strathfield Council Mayor’s Christmas Party. 

Maree, Patricia, Janelle and Usha. 

Above photo taken by PP Rod McDougall. 
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Gulian Vaccari (L) and Dimitry Chugg-Palmer 

 

Chris Virgona 

Photos taken by Club Secretary Steven Argyris  
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